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BY REGULAR MAIL
Dear Ms. Walli:

RE: EB-2007-0050 - Hydro One Networks' Section 92 Bruce to Milton Transmission Reinforcement
Application

This is to acknowledge receipt of Hydro One’s Notice of Amended Application regarding the matter
noted above. Please accept this correspondence as a letter of intervention from The Regional
Municipality of Halton (the “Region™).

A portion of the lands that will be affected by the potential local route changes are located in Halton
Region. Among other things, the Region is responsible for long range environmental planning within its
borders. Any potential route realignment for the Bruce to Milton Transmission Reinforcement Project
must take into consideration how the natural environment will be affected. In addition, the health and
well-being of Halton Region residents must be considered.

The Region is seeking intervenor status in this matter to ensure that the Board has regard for Regional
goals, objectives and policies. The Region does not intend to seek costs.

Sincerely,

Peter Dailleboust,
Assistant Corporate Counsel
ext. 7343

Peter.Dailleboust@halton.ca

c.c. Glen MacDonald, Hydro One Networks Inc.
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